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Freedom of Information Act 2000 disclosure log entry 

Reference 
21-22170-3 

Date sent 
23/09/22 

Subject 
Complaint:  Monthly GIDS CQC Reports from Dec 2020 

Details of enquiry 
I request, under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, copies of all monthly reports sent to the CQC on the 
subject of GIDS (from December 2020 onwards). 

Response sent 
We are writing further to your original request for all monthly reports sent to the CQC 

regarding GIDS since December 2020, dated 30/09/2021, our response to you - advising on-

line publication within 6 months, sent 05/10/21, and your subsequent complaint to the ICO that 

the advised publication schedule had not materialised.  

 

The Trust is sorry that the intended publication time frame lapsed, however the reports you 

requested, covering the period December 2020 to September 2021 (up to the submission date 

of your original request), are now available on-line at our website and may be reached via the 

following link: https://tavistockandportman.nhs.uk/about-us/governance/care-quality-commission/monthly-

reports-to-cqc-on-gids-waiting-times-december-2020-to-september-2021/ 

 

Please note that some of these reports carry a ‘DRAFT’ watermark, they were submitted to the 

CQC in this format as they were considered to be living documents and subject to change. 
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